Oldham & Reece, LLP
Attorneys at Law
wwuw.lcopc.com

416 Pirkle Ferry Road Tel. (770) 889-8557
Suite K-500 Fax (770} 888-4988
Cumming, Georgia 30040

July 13, 2006

VIA FACSIMILE NO. (770) 451-3919
AND U. S. MAIL

Mr. Morris Zoblotsky

Heritage Property Management Services Inc.
500 Sugar Mill Road

Building B - Suite 200

Atlanta, Georgia 30350

Re: High Gables Homeowners Association, Inc.

Dear Mr. Zoblotsky:

Once again, I have received a copy of a letter that the High Gables Homeowners
Association, Inc. has sent to its members that it has not bothered to send to me at my correct
address. I make that assumption since I once again have found out about a mass mailing to the
members of the association from one of my neighbors and not by actually receiving the notice
myself at my home address.

Please revise the HOA's records to reflect accurate information for us, which is as
follows:

Larry C. Oldham

Lynn M. Oldham

4250 High Gables East
Cumming, Georgia 30040

As you know, the HOA is required by O.C.G.A. § 14-3-1601(c) provides that "...[a] corporation
or its agent shall maintain a record of its members in a form that permits preparation of a list of
the name and address of all members, in alphabetical order by class, showing the number of votes
each member 1s entitled to cast." There is no justifiable reason for not having our address correct
at this point. To the extent that you need a request from us to make the change, consider this
letter to be that, and please get this right this time.

Thank you for your help.
Very truly yours,

Larry C. Oldham
LCO/bms

cc: P. Jay Pontrelli, Esq. (via e-mail) jpontrelli@stites.com
Peter R. York, Esq. (via e-mail) pyork@hplegal.com
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